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Andrews, David

From: Prokop, Daniel J. [Daniel.Prokop@encana.com]

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 4.07 PM

To: Andrews, David

Cc: Reynolds, Scott D.; 'jjking@blm.gov'; 'bhartman@blm.gov'; Phillips, Tim D.; Abell, Matt;
Brown, Charlie; Friesen, Kathy

Subject: PC-28 update 5-17-12

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

David,

I'm writing In response to your e-mail of 5/15/12 regarding having Encana conduct observations on the eastern and
western drainages of the PC-28 pad to look for daylighted drilling mud from operations on the Gardner 28-1C. Charles
Jensen and myself conducted a site reconnaissance for the drainages on either side of the PC-28 on 5/16/12 which
covered a relief of ~500' in elevation from the base of the pad. Conditions within the drainages at the time of the visit
were dry with no evidence of drilling mud observed.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions at one of the numbers below.
Thanks,

Dan

Dan Prokop

Environmental Field Coordinator
Encana Oil & Gas ( USA) Inc.

t 970.285.2707

¢ 970.379.9547

Take a closer look:
www.encana.com
twitter.com/encanacorp
facebook.com/encana
youtube.com/encana

Please note some Encana offices are closed the first and third Friday of each month.
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